
No.Ft.48-5201/2020 (FCA)
H.P.Forest Department.

From
Nodal Officer–cum-APCCF (FCA)
O/o Pr.CCF(HoFF), H.P. Shimla..

To
The Deputy Inspector General of Forest,
Sub Office, Ministry of Environment,
Forest and Climate Change,CGO Complex,
ShivalikKhand, Longwood, Shimla,H.P .

Dated Shimla-1, the

Subject: Diversion of 0.0112 ha of Forest land in favour of Commissioner MC, Shimla 
for  the  construction  of  Ambulance  road  from  Fire  Brigade  road  for  the 
building in Daizy Bank Estate Lower Jakhu Shimla ward No. l6 Kms 0/0 to 
0/45 within the jurisdiction of Shimla (Urban) Forest Division, Distt. Shimla, 
HP. (Online Proposal no. FP/HP/Road/74345/2020).

Sir,
Kindlyrefertoyour  letter  No. FC/HPB/06/152/2022 dated 26.07.2023 on the 

subject cited above.

2. The  point  wise  reply  to  the  observations  as  raised  your  above  referred 
communication is submitted as below: -

1. In reply to the point No. 1 (the forest division mentioned in part II is Shimla 
MC,  whereas  the  specific  recommendation  by  the  DFO and SIR is  by  the 
Shimla Forest Division (Urban)) it is submitted that earlier  the Name of the 
Forest Division was Shimla MC but now it is Shimla Forest Division (Urban). 
This Office requested many times to the NIC cell of MOEF&CC to correct it 
but it has  not been corrected till date. Copies of the related e-mails attached 
along with for information and record please.

2. KML file of CA site is uploaded in online part II.

It is,  therefore requested that the Stage- I approval of the proposal may be 
accorded please. 

   Yours faithfully,

Nodal Officer–cum-APCCF (FCA)

   O/o Pr.CCF(HoFF), H.P. Shimla.
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